CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH POLICY STATEMENT

NUMBER: 74-8

UNIFORM FILE

REFERENCE: Registration

SUBJECT: Registration for Masters Degree

It is recommended that all graduate students, after having registered in 698 (thesis or project) should remain in continuous registration at the University each regular succeeding semester until completion of the requirements of the degree.

This will replace the present statement in the Graduate Bulletin, page 53: "All graduate students, after having registered for 698 (thesis or project), are required to be in continuous registration at the University each regular succeeding semester and if they fail to do so they will also be considered as having withdrawn. If a student wishes to resume his graduate study after withdrawal, a petition for readmission to the graduate degree program must be filed in the department or school and be approved by the Dean of Graduate Studies."

Effective Fall 1974

DEG:sn

April 17, 1974

RECEIVED

APR 23 1974

Acodemic Senate Office